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Friends &  Torah Fans,

Michael Rood

MICHAEL

As we near the end of the biblical year, we think 
about the time we have left. Some years we are 
given an extra month to allow the barley to 
mature, some years we aren’t. Toward the end of 
the Messiah’s 70-week ministry, there was a 
thirteenth month. He had a little extra time, and 
he knew exactly what was at stake and what 
would be happening as the new biblical year 
started. He knew he would be crucified and that 
his mission on earth would be completed. The 
thirteenth month was precious time — the last 
weeks he had until going up to Jerusalem to 
prepare for Passover. 

We don’t know exactly how much time each of us 
has in this lifetime, but we do know what’s at 
stake. We can do our very best every day 
knowing that we have a mission and that any time 
we have left is precious. When the Messiah knew 
he had an extra month that year, he went back up 
to the Galilee. In this extra time he was sharing 
the Gospel of the Kingdom, reaching out to those 

that needed to hear the truth. These were some of 
the last conversations he had before the threat of 
being arrested and taken into custody was heavy 
upon him.

Our ministry is to spread the Gospel of the Kingdom 
far and wide. We are here to provide you with 
materials that can start conversations and then 
keep them going. We thank you for being the hands 
that hold out a copy of The Great Secret of 
Solomon’s Temple to your neighbor. We thank you 
for being the fingers that click “share” on the A Rood 
Awakening from Israel episode of Truth and 
Tradition on YouTube. We thank you for being a 
voice that speaks the truth and love of the Almighty 
along with us.

This year we are not expecting a thirteenth month. 
There is no extra time. We are just weeks from the 
end of the biblical year, and then it is the month of 
the Passover. What conversations are you going to 
have in the next few weeks? Who are you going to 
reach? It can be easy to fall into complacency, 
thinking there is plenty of time, but there are so 
many people out there that need to hear the 
message of the Messiah, and they need it now. It’s 
time to gear up and get moving; there is no time to 
waste.

We are working hard here, and we know you are, 
too. Let’s make the time we have count. Your 
hands, your voice, your support, and your prayers 
make a difference. We are so glad to be on this 
adventure with you. Thank you.

Shalom

Letter From
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According to Dictionary.com, a guardian is “a 
person who guards, protects, or serves.” There is 
so much meaning and significance in this one 
word that it is obvious why the Creator chose it to 
represent His will for His people when it comes to 
things that are important to Him. Things like the 
Sabbath, the Feast Days (Holy Days), and His 
method of time keeping. 

In Deuteronomy 5:12 YeHoVaH commands us to 
“keep the Sabbath day” (NKJV). The Hebrew 
word for “keep” is “shamar” which means to 
guard, keep watch, to protect against anything or 
anyone that tries to take it from us. With this 
understanding, it is safe to say that YeHoVaH is 
calling His people to “guard”, “protect”, and 
“serve” in the areas He specifies. When we look 
at being a Guardian of the Aviv from this 
perspective, it takes on a whole new light and 
provokes a new level of commitment, mission, 
and purpose. 

I remember the day like it was yesterday when I 
discovered the difference between “keep” and 
“guard”. The Bible took on a whole new meaning 
for me, especially in regard to our relationship to 
the commandments of YeHoVaH. Back in the 
days before my understanding of the word 

What is a
Guardian?

“guard”, I would tell people that I was a 
“Sabbath Keeper” or that I “kept the 
feasts of the LORD”. I would even 
say that “I kept the Creator’s 
calendar.” However, since gaining 
the right perspective of my duty 
and mission as a child of 
YeHoVaH, I now like to explain to 
people that I guard the feasts of 
YeHoVaH and that I guard the 
Sabbath day each week. It piques 
people’s curiosity because of the 
deep meaning behind the phrase. In 
essence, I am telling people that I am not 
only keeping and observing YeHoVaH’s feast days 
and weekly Sabbaths, I am guarding and protecting 
them from being taken from me, my family, and the 
people I care about.

For those of you who are Aviv Fellowship leaders 
and or members, I pray that you understand the 
commission that has been set before you. I hope 
that your perception of being a “Guardian of the 
Aviv” takes on a whole new meaning in 2018 and 
into the new biblical year when the barley is Aviv. 
For those of you who are not associated with or 
have not found an Aviv Fellowship, I pray that a fire 
is kindled in you that drives you to either find a 
fellowship or start a fellowship in the days and 
months ahead. It is time to truly take a stand and be 
a part of the expansion of the Kingdom of YeHoVaH.

Shalom,

Matthew Hall

Find one! Start one! www.AvivFellowships.com 3



My name is Allison Terry and I am your 
Ambassador Liaison. I look forward to 
getting to know you and working with 
you. My hope is to empower you as a 
member of the Ambassador Club to fulfill 
your mission in reaching the nations with 
YeHoVaH’s Word! 

The excitement from new Ambassador 
Club members is spreading like wildfire! 
As Anny mentioned, our Ambassadors 
have always helped us get the message 
out to the world and have always been 
the evangelists of this ministry — but our 
Ambassadors are so much more! They 
are evangelists with a heart to point 
people back to Torah where they can 
truly see Yeshua! 

Our Ambassadors, Michael, and the 
Rood Crew are bringing YeHoVaH's 
people back to Yeshua’s true message 
of the Kingdom. I am excited to see what 
YeHoVaH has in store for this ministry in 
2018 and want nothing more than to see 
more Ambassadors — like you — 
partner with us at this exciting time!

Join us as we bring the Gospel of the 
Kingdom to all the world!

The Ambassador Club (Bring It To The World) 
started in 2013 with a desire to air Michael 
Rood’s material on television for the world to 
hear the message of YeHoVaH.  After a few 
short months, we aired in over 130 countries 
around the world and it was all thanks to our 
Ambassador Club members.

We have a mandate to take the Gospel of the 
Kingdom to the whole world as a testimony to 
all nations — and here at A Rood Awakening! 
International we do not take this command 
lightly! Alongside our committed Ambassador 
Club members, we understand the 
importance of reaching the unbelievers, lost, 
and confused.

So, for 2018 we are reinforcing our 
Ambassador Club to its original mission: To 
take the Gospel of the Kingdom to all the 

world. For your donation of $100 a month — 
just $3.29 per day — you can provide others 
the opportunity to hear the same message of 
truth that led you down this journey yourself.

$100 A MONTH IS ALL IT TAKES!
Join the Ambassador Club today for a donation of $100 a month or an annual 

donation of just $1,200 a year. 

Go to ARoodAwakening.tv/Ambassador to see our new Ambassador Club website 
and the impact you can create worldwide. 

CALL FOR MORE INFO:

888-766-3610

CLUB
NEW

AMBASSADOR

“I wanted to be a part of the ministry 

because I knew the message that 
Michael had was vital for the world to be 

able to know the truth.” 
- Greg

“It is very seldom that you get to be a 

part of something like this. To belong to 

something where you can say, ‘I did that 

— I was part of that!’ So, my message to 

anyone that wants to be an Ambassador 

is the satisfaction that you are sending 

shockwaves around the world.”
- Sean
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The Health Awakening with Scott Laird, ND

Gratitude Equals Altitude
I’m sure you’ve heard of the power of positive 
thinking. Some people use it when they’re trying 
to achieve a particular goal, and there are even 
documented cases of people thinking 
themselves out of illness — even cancer — 
using the power of their mind to visualize the 
body healing itself. 

Apart from the power of prayer, we as believers 
may consider that as odd or even as witchcraft. 
But I challenge you to think beyond that. I 
honestly believe we don’t give enough credit to 
YeHoVaH for the amazing abilities he has built 
into our physical bodies, abilities we have yet to 
discover, controlled by our state of mind.

Take gratitude, for example. According to an 
article by the UC Davis Medical Center*, health 
care practitioners who counted their blessings 
through writing a “gratitude diary” for two weeks 
had 16% less depression and 28% less stress. 
Gratitude is also linked to having lower blood 

pressure, 23% less stress hormone (cortisol), 
and 41% less risk of depression. Grateful 
patients with Stage B asymptomatic heart failure 
were 16% less depressed, 20% less fatigued, 
and 18% more likely to believe they could control 
the symptoms of their illness compared to those 
less grateful.

Being grateful is literally good for you! So, stop 
and think about your blessings, thank YeHoVaH 
for them, and you’ll be empowered with a 
healthier body to do the things He asks of you.

LEARN MORE IN 
SCOTT’S NEW BOOK:

In 2017, we reached over 2,803,287 people with the TRUTH of Yeshua and the Kingdom of 
YeHoVaH! We couldn’t have done it without you. 

You gave to help others hear the message of YeHoVaH. Because of you, 3,071 people this year were 
directly impacted with the love of Yeshua — they gave up pagan traditions to follow the one true 
Elohim… thanks to YOU!
 

- Michael Rood and the Rood Crew 

www.ARoodAwakening.tv/EscapeRoot

THANK YOU 
for changing lives! 

NEW
!

20% OFF

YOU DID IT!

*Reference:
http://www.ucdmc.ucdavis.edu/medicalcenter/feat
ures/2015-2016/11/20151125_gratitude.html
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Where to Watch
Michael Rood

Fri
6:00pm

Fri
9:00pm

Mon-Sun
(ON DEMAND)

Mon -Sun
(ON DEMAND)

Sat - 7:00pm 
Sun - 7:00am

Tues - 9:30am
Thurs - 7:00am

Wed - 4:00am 

Fri - 7:00am
Fri - 12:30pm

Wed - 10:30am
 Fri - 4:00am
Sun - 11:30am

Sat - 5:30pm
Tues - 2:30pm

Sat - 11:00pm (CET)
Sun - 10:00am (CET)

*ALL TIMES EASTERN

Tune in for revolutionary Bible teaching and re-examine the true message of the Bible’s most 
fascinating stories! Learn why the truth matters and discover what the Almighty says about it all!

PASSOVER TICKETS GOING FAST!

$40 OFF*

GET YOURS NOW BEFORE THEY’RE GONE
www.PassoverCharlotte.com

800.788.7887

* $40 off adult ticket price of $199.
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The Bible says that when we seek the Almighty — and seek him 
with all of our heart — we will indeed find him. But when we 
find him, and he gives us his Spirit, do we know what to do with 
it? Michael Rood explains in The Gift of the Holy Spirit.

YOUR GIFT WITH $50 OR MORE
The Gift of the Holy Spirit is a new teaching that will not be 
available for sale. But we’ll send it to you as our thanks for your 
love gift donation of $50 in January. 

OR

YOUR GIFT WITH $100 OR MORE
With a love gift donation of $100 or more, we’ll send you the 
teaching, plus a bronze-like sculpture of prayer, including an 
inspiring verse from Jeremiah.

DO YOU KNOW WHAT TO DO WHEN 
YOU RECEIVE THE HOLY SPIRIT?

MAIL: 
M e n t i o n  t h e  “ L o v e  G i f t ”  w h e n  y o u  w r i t e 
t o  u s ,  o r  s i m p l y  f i l l  o u t  t h e  f o r m  o n  t h e 
e n v e l o p e  e n c l o s e d .

ONLINE: 
G i v e  a  d e s i g n a t e d  “ L o v e  G i f t ”  o n l i n e  a t 
M o n t h l y L o v e G i f t . co m

PHONE:
A S K  F O R  T H E  “ LO V E  G I F T ”  W H E N  Y O U  C A L L 
8 0 0 . 7 8 8 . 7 8 8 7

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!

Please accept these gifts as our “thank you” for 
keeping Michael Rood’s programs on the air around 
the world!

Offer ends January 31, 2018 or while supplies last. Teaching 
available in Blu-ray or DVD. You must have a Blu-ray player to 
watch Blu-ray discs; they will not work in a regular DVD player.

3 WAYS TO ORDER


